
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
30 January 2017: Neon Capital Ltd (ASX:NEN) Further to the announcement made on 24th January 
2017 the Board of Directors wish to advise ASX have confirmed the date of delisting from the ASX. 
 
The date for removal from the ASX, as per the Notice of Meeting dated 16th December 2016, will be 24th 
February 2017. 
 
The current on market buy back will continue until the earlier of delisting or depletion of remaining buy 
back capacity. Currently the company has the capacity to buy back a further 2,826,532 shares. 
  
 
 
 
 

 

 

Amanda Burgess 
Company Secretary 
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Enquiries 
Telephone:   08 6144 4840  


